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Fly Ash in Construction

The construction industry puts to good use large amounts of coal combustion residuals, including about 18 million
tons of fly ash a year. AGC has commented that such beneficial reuse activities are in jeopardy because EPA has
proposed to re-categorize fly ash as a “hazardous” waste -- creating


http://www.agc.org/environment
mailto:pilconisl@agc.org

